Are you a Town of Lamont resident?

Q1

Multiple Choice
Choice = Total
® Yes 95
® No 31
N=126
Q2 Did you know Queen’s Park was named to commemorate the August 2, 1978, visit by Queen Elizbaeth Il and the Duke of Edinburgh?

Multiple Choice

Choice H Total
®  Yes 102
® No 24

N=126



Q3

Q4

‘Would you support changing the name of Queen's Park?
Multiple Choice

Choice - Total
® Yes 30
® No 74
®  Unsure 22

N=126

Would you support changing the name of Queen’s Park to Memorial Park to commemorate the November 29, 1960, bus-train accident?
Multiple Choice

Choice H Total
® Yes 44
® No 67
® Unsure 15

N=126



Q5

Q6

Would you support changing the name of Queen’s Park to Memorial Park to commemorate both the Queen’s passing and the November 29, 1960

bus-train accident?

Multiple Choice

Choice
®  Yes
® No
® Unsure

N=126

If Queen’s Park is renamed, should the Town commemoarate the Queen’s visit in a different location?
Multiple Choice

Choice
® Yes
® Mo
® Unsure

N=125

Total

Total

45

71

10

29

g2

14





